
Gentet, Matthias 

From: 
Sent: 21 October 2013 12:14 
To: Planning 
Subject: 2013/6326/P 

Categories: Orange Category 

Dear sir / madam, 

I am emailing to rase my concerns and objections in regards to the planned redevelopment of 6 
Erskine Road in Primrose Hill to residential use 

In particular I am concerned that the removal of the triyoga yoga centre on that site will be a 
significant loss to the local community. 

Triyoga contributes greatly to what makes Primrose Hill such a wonderful and unique corner of 
London - and of course it also generates employment for the individuals who work and teach 
there To allow this to be lost to march of rampant commercialism would be a terrible shame - 
does the area really need another residential development that badly? 

Kind regards, 


